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Question 

 

Will the planned hospital at Overdale include full catering facilities, or will catering continue to be provided 

from St Peter’s Technical Park; and, if the latter, what is the anticipated weekly milage required to provide 

catering for the new hospital? 

 

 

Answer 

 

A full catering facility will be included in the new hospital at Overdale and the service is not planned to 

be provided from St Peter’s Technical Park in future. Food will be freshly cooked or pre-prepared on site 

and the facility will provide services to the café, all inpatients, staff and visitors.   

 

More information about the services planned for the new hospital is available in the Draft Functional 

Brief, a live document which can be found here.  

 

 

https://s3-eu-west-2.amazonaws.com/our-hospital-gplxuktgwz/media/Our%20Hospital%20Project%20-%20Functional%20Brief%20-%20LIVE%2008%20FEB%202021.pdf

